
 

  May 28, 2008

Exchange Notice 
 
Adjustments to the OMXI15 index due to Marel hf. 
share increase 
 
Due to Marel’s (MARL) share offering which is expected to take place on 5 and 6 June, OMX 
Nordic Exchange Iceland will on the Ex date May 29, 2008 exclude Marel from the OMXI15 
index in accordance to the “Rules for the Construction and Maintenance of the OMXI15 
Tradable index”, section 4.6.1 (Direct exclusion). 
 
Marel hf. (IS0000000388) will be excluded from the OMXI15 index on the ex date May 29, 
2008. Marel hf. will be re-included in the OMXI15 index on May 30, 2008, under the 
condition that a price has been established on the Ex date. 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Baldur Thorlacius 
(baldur.thorlacius@nasdaqomx.com; tel: +354 525 2851) or William Raihle 
(william.raihle@nasdaqomx.com; tel: +46 8 405 6764). 
 

Baldur Thorlacius 
Surveillance & Equity Indexes 

William Raihle 
Index Analyst 
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